
 

Holiday Visitation 
Information about visiting during holidays 
Resident visitation at Kansas correctional facilities will be provided on the following four state 

holidays:  Christmas Day, Memorial Day, Fourth of July and Thanksgiving Day. If either Christmas Day or the 

Fourth of July holiday falls on a Saturday or a Sunday, or other day where a facility has regularly scheduled 

visitation, the holiday will be incorporated within the regular visitation schedule and an additional visitation day 

will NOT be scheduled. 

Resident visitation will NOT be provided on the following state holidays, unless the holiday falls on a Saturday or 

Sunday, or other day where the facility has regularly scheduled visitation:  New Year’s Day, Martin Luther King, 

Jr. Day, Labor Day, Veterans Day and the day after Thanksgiving. 
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